
 

 

 
 
 
 
March 31, 2023 
 
 
Andrew Farthing 
Kimley Horn and Associates, Inc  
4525 Main St., Suite 1000 
Virginia Beach, VA 23462 
 
Dear Mr. Farthing,  
 
This shall serve as Notice of Award for the County’s RFP #23-4510-169, Engineering Design 
Services, Main St./Rt. 258 at Route 10 Bypass to your firm, Kimley Horn and Associates, Inc.  The 
Scope of Work shall be per the RFP requirements and those terms and conditions. 
 
Should you have further questions, or need any further assistance, please contact me at 757-365-6283, or 
Jamie Oliver, Transportation Administrator at 757-365-1653, or joliver@isleofwightus.net  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Erin Wishall, 
Purchasing Agent 
ewishall@isleofwightus.net  
757-365-6283 
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